
 

Team Three World Museum Trip 

 

11th October 2018 

 

Dear parents,  

 

Team 3  will be taking a trip to The World Museum in Liverpool  on ​Wednesday 14th November​​. 
During our trip the children will explore the range of Egyptian artefacts. They also have the 

opportunity to take part in a mummification workshop to develop our learning of life during the 

Ancient Egypt civilization.  

  

The children will need to wear their school uniform. A donation of £6 per child is requested for the 

trip, which we would ask you to pay when you return the permission slip below. Your child will need 

to bring a packed lunch in a clearly labelled disposable plastic bag. If your child is entitled to a free 

school meal and you would like them to have a school packed lunch,  please indicate on the reply slip 

below. 

 

Please sign and return the attached consent form by ​Friday 26th October​​  to allow your child to 

attend this exciting educational excursion. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Miss Worthington 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Team 3 trip to The World Museum  

 

Name of child: .......................................................................             Class: ....................... 

 

I enclose a payment of £ 6            

 

My child would like a school packed lunch   

 

Medical conditions:  …………………………………………………………………………………...  

 

Emergency contact number:............................................................................ 

 

Signed: …………………………………………………. 

 

 


